
 

 

    
 
                                                   

                                        September 2024 
 
To all Residents, Community Organisations, Landowners and Businesses in the Parish: 

 
Terrington Parish Council is preparing a Neighbourhood Plan covering the whole Parish. Over the 
past couple of years the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group has undertaken initial consultation 
and gathered background evidence. The Group has now completed a draft Neighbourhood Plan. 
  
In accordance with the 2012 Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations (Regulation 14), there 
is a formal public consultation on the draft Neighbourhood Plan for a period of six weeks from 
Monday 16th September to Sunday 27th October 2024. 
  
Following revision to reflect consultation responses, the Neighbourhood Plan will be submitted to 
North Yorkshire Council (NYC).  An independent examination of the plan is likely, and it is 
anticipated that a local referendum on the Plan will be held in late Spring 2025, subject to NYC 
timescales.  
 
It is important that as many people and organisations as possible comment on the draft plan during 
the consultation period. In addition to engaging local people, community organisations and 
businesses in the Parish, the Parish Council will obtain the views of statutory bodies and other 
interested organisations.  
  
Please provide your consultation response on the Plan feedback form attached. We hope that as 
many people as possible will use electronic means to read the Plan and submit comments, in the 
interests of efficiency and the environment.  You can also provide comments by e-mail or letter. 
The draft Plan, accompanying documents and feedback form are available on the Parish Council 
website: https://www.terringtonpc.co.uk/  
  
If you need to view a printed copy of the Plan, it is available from either Cllr Jane Kendrick, The 
Pheasantry off Main Street, or Ali Wilson, Owlers Lodge, North Back Lane, both in Terrington.  
Please phone first: Jane 07969 080692 / Ali 07388 365904 
 
We are also holding drop-in sessions at Terrington Village Hall where all the documents can be 
viewed: Monday 30th September 6.30pm - 8.30pm where the Pop-Up Pub will be open, and 
Saturday 19th October 10.30am - 12noon at the Terrington Coffee Morning. 
  
Please send your consultation responses to the Parish Clerk, Kerr Wilson -  
E-mail: clerk@terringtonpc.co.uk  
Post: Dr Kerr Wilson, Owlers Lodge, North Back Lane, Terrington, YORK YO60 6NS 
 
The Steering Group looks forward to hearing from you by the close of the consultation. 
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